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STRUCTURES

Attn: Sarah Navarro, PE
I-70 MP 211 CMGC Project, Project Manager
Project No. FBR 0702-385

Date: 10/03/2019
Subject: Letter of Interest for I-70 Dillon Structure Replacement MP 211
Ms. Navarro,

Structures, Inc. is pleased to submit the following letter of interest for the I-70 Dillon Structure
Replacement Project.

Structures, Inc. was founded in 1998 by Tom Jackson and has since grown into one of Denver’s leading
general contractors. Our specialty is heavy and highway construction with a focus on bridges, structural
concrete, pile driving, shoring, hydrodemolition. We have experience with accelerated bridge
construction, concrete box girder structures, various shoring methods, and difficult phased highway
projects. We are familiar with work in the area and have successfully completed projects, in Eagle, Vail,
Avon, Grand Lake, and other areas with similar weather, site conditions, and other construction obstacles.

We have experience in design-build, value engineered and other unique aspects that give us the ability to

provide full service for our clients. Structures has built a reputation to work with owners and engineers to

facilitate constructible and cost effective designs that reduce time and impact to the public. Structures is a

qualified partner to complete this unique and difficult project. '

We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to submit a proposal for this project and requests an
informal project briefing with CDOT.

Res% g///

Thomas A. Jackson, PE
President, Structures, Inc.

Email: Tom@structuresinc.net
Phone: 303-770-7878
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